
IWMI signs contract with Network for Engineering and Economics Research and 

Management (NEERMAN)  
 

Expanding on International Water Management Institute’s (IWMI) mission to provide sustainable and 

climate-friendly water solutions globally, IWMI recently entered into a two-year service contract with 

the Mumbai-based Network for Engineering and Economics Research (NEERMAN) to implement the 

Solar Irrigation for Agricultural Resilience in South Asia (SoLAR-SA) project in India. Under this contract, 

NEERMAN will facilitate ground-based data collection and further assist in getting approvals and 

clearances from various ministries and local government authorities. More information about 

NEERMAN can be found here. 

IWMI’s Director General, Mark Smith and Program Manager, Nandish Kenia, signed the agreement on 

28 April 2021. 

 

https://neerman.org/

